Website Announcement TemplateNote:  	For systems serving a large population of non-English speaking consumers, notification materials must contain information on how to obtain a translated copy or request assistance in the appropriate language.

Large community water systems (serving greater than 100,000 people) are required to provide a Public Education notice on their Website. The following language can serve as an announcement on the Website, however, large CWSs need to include a link to the General Public Education Notice, which includes all the required language. Small systems are also encouraged to utilize electronic information dissemination where available. 


IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT LEAD IN YOUR DRINKING WATER
[bookmark: Text1][bookmark: Text2][bookmark: Text3][Insert name of your water system] found elevated levels of lead in drinking water in some homes/buildings in our community. Lead can cause serious health problems, especially for pregnant women and young children. Please read the following notice [insert link to Public Education Notice] closely to see what you can do to reduce lead in your drinking water and to learn what [Insert name of your water system] is doing to address this problem.

[bookmark: Text4]Call us at [insert your water system phone number] for more information.
Date: [Insert the date posted]

[bookmark: Text5][Provide your system’s Public Education Notice here or link to it within your website.]

